November 7, 2022

To:

Woodbury County Board of Supervisors

From:

Dawn Snyder

Re:

Medical, Dental, & Vision Insurance

It is with mixed emotions that I write this letter to announce my retirement date. My last day of employment will be Thursday, February 2, 2023.

After retirement, I would respectfully request to retain the Woodbury County medical, dental, and vision insurance at the Single Level. I understand that I personally would be responsible entirely for that payment.

My 34 years with Woodbury County Conservation Board have been rewarding, and I value the unique opportunity to create and build our environmental education program and establish our award-winning Nature Center. The experiences and relationships I've nurtured over the years have been extremely fulfilling.

I am grateful to have had the opportunity to learn and grow with such fantastic coworkers and board members at Woodbury County Conservation Board. I wish nothing but the best for this thriving Nature Center, environmental education program, and exceptional Woodbury County park system.

Thank you for this opportunity and for your consideration.

Sincerely,

Dawn M. Snyder,

Woodbury County Conservation Board

Education Programs Director

4007 Glen Oaks Blvd. | Sioux City, IA 51104

Phone: 712-898-9168 | naturelady97@gmail.com

cc: Woodbury County Human Resources Department